
Dear Mr Barber 

Badminton School Whole School Open Morning – Saturday 2 October 2021 

Badminton School is delighted to be able to share with you that we are once again able to invite parents to come 

and join us for our Autumn Whole School Open Morning. 

Please find a link to our flyer, which contains details of our application deadlines and Taster Days: 

https://badmintonschool.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/Marketing/EZK4lF6Mc6ddvlPLnH5sUzEBioZvsWMZHorNQGr5z14XvQ

?e=VsaE6N .  

I am getting in touch to ask if you would be so kind as to forward the attached flyer to the Year 6 parents as 

appropriate.   

Should any parents be interested in joining us, we would ask that they register their free place online on our 

Eventbrite page here: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/badminton-school-open-mornings-tickets-19907996353 

Very many thanks for your help. 

Your sincerely, 

Karin Ashwell 

Marketing Manager 

 
Badminton School, Westbury Road, Westbury-on-Trym, Bristol BS9 3BA 

Tel: +44 117 9055 272 

For admissions enquiries email admissions@badmintonschool.co.uk 

Tel. 0117 9055271 

www.badmintonschool.co.uk 
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